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Dear Abigail, 

AMENDING LICENCES TO GIVE PASSENGERS THE INFORMATION THEY NEED TO 
PLAN AND MAKE JOURNEYS - A CONSULTATION 

Thank you for inviting the comments of Rail Express Systems Limited ("R ES") on ORR's consultation 
document entitled "Amending Licences to give passengers the information they need to plan and make 
journeys". 

RES considers that the proposed amendments should not apply to those charter operators (such as RES) who 
are not permitted to operate regular scheduled passenger services in the national timetable and who do not, 
therefore, current ly have a Condition 4 in their Statement of National Regulatory Provisions ('SNRP'). RES 
notes that this view is consistent with the view of ORR expressed in paragraph 4 1 of the consultation document. 

Given the above, RES will leave any detai led comments on the ORR's specific questions posed in the 
consultatio n document concerning the proposals themselves to those passenger operators and other interested 
parties that they will be directly affected. 

Yours sincere ly, 
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Access Manager 
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